
Important Tribal ALTCS Announcements

Tribal ALTCS Quarterly Deliverable Reports Due Date Extended

Please be advised the submission due date for 2nd Quarter Deliverable Reports;
Caseload Ratio and Supervisory Audit; has been extended to June 15, 2020.

This extension does not apply to Quarterly Financial Deliverable Reports, therefore,
contact AHCCCS Financial Consultant Fee-For-Services Rates, Edward Larkin at

Edward.Larkin@azahcccs.gov or by phone at 602-417-4767 for updates
​relating to financial reporting.

Tribal ALTCS Quarterly Meeting Cancelled

The April 30, 2020 Tribal ALTCS Case Management Quarterly Meeting has been
cancelled. The next quarterly meeting will be held on July 30, 2020.

Direct any specific questions to your assigned DFSM Tribal ALTCS Case Management
Coordinator or for general questions to TribalALTCSinfo@AzAHCCCS.gov

Thank you!
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